

YOU CAN BESTOW A MOTHER'S DAY GIFT TO A MIGRANT MOTHER AT A REFUGEE SHELTER

On May 10th, 2024, Border Compassion is co-hosting a Mother's Day celebration in Mexicali, Mexico. Sisters of St Joseph of Orange and Carondelet are the hostesses.

YOUR HELP IS APPRECIATED!

You are invited to make a donation on behalf of your mother, to assist a mother waiting at the shelter for their appointement to apply for asylum at the border. Mothers will receive a wallet with money.

Help us reach our goal of 200 wallets.

Donate Online

www.Border-Compassion.org

MAKE A CHECK PAYABLE TO:

Border Compassion Memo: Mother's Day Wallet 43376 Cook St. Unit 10 Palm Desert, CA 92211

For more information, Conatact Suzanne Jabro SJabro@csjla.org and visit Border-Compassion.org

This project is sponsored by:







Border Compassion is a non-profit 501c3 tax id 94-1605666